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“Being confident of this very thing, that he which hath begun a good work in you 

will preform it until the day of Jesus Christ. Phil. 1:6

Working Together! 

The Lord has blessed us 
with a wonderful youth 
group in the Iglesia 
Bautista Redención.  They 
are so willing to help and 
serve.  They truly are a 
blessing to Sandy and I.

We were blessed to have 
our missionaries with us 
during our revival.  On 
Sunday March 23, both 
churches will be traveling 
to the church they have 
started to encourage the 
believers there.

Contact us!

Email: 
wises2nicaragua@gmail.com

In the Service of the King! 
There was a hymn that, in our younger years, we used to sing 
entitled, “I Am Happy In the Service of the King.” Sandy 
and I can truly say we are happy to serve the Lord here in 
Nicaragua.  The Lord has done many marvelous things in the 
years that we have lived here.

We are happy that this year we have seen 10 people saved and 
nine baptized.  We are happy for the spirit of love and unity 
that we have in the churches and that they are taking every 
opportunity to reach the lost.  We are happy to see the work 
that our missionary in Santa Teresa is doing and how the Lord 
has blessed them.  They have seen many saved and recently 
baptized five more.

We are happy for the evangelistic revival we had and the 
celebration of the 7th anniversary of the second church, 
Iglesia Bautista Redención.  The Lord blessed with one young 
lady giving her heart to Jesus and one family joining the 
church.  

We are happy for you! Thank you for your faithful prayers and 
support.  All that the Lord is doing here is because you are 
faithful there.  Stay happy in the service of the King!

Bryan and Sandy
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